
 
 
Market Announcement 
 
1 June 2022 

Annual Budget 2022/2023 Update 

 

The Mayoral Proposal for Auckland Council’s 2022/2023 Annual Budget (also known as an 
Annual Plan) will be made available later today on the council’s website. Please note, the 
following link will not be live until the announcement is made: 

https://ourauckland.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/news/2022/06/mayoral-proposal/ 

The announcement includes the full Mayoral Proposal along with supporting budget 
documentation. 

The council’s Finance and Performance Committee will make definitive recommendations on 
the budget over the coming weeks, with the final budget adopted by the council’s Governing 
Body on 29 June 2022. 

ENDS 

For further information please contact: 
Isabel Gailer 
Specialist Corporate Communications and Media 
Mobile: +64 27 293 9358 
Email: Isabel.Gailer@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz  
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